
 
 
 

TOYS FOR TOTS 
 

IT'S THAT TIME OF YEAR AGAIN!! WE ARE STARTING OUR FIFTH YEAR 
IN OUR SUPPORT OF TOYS FOR TOTS. 
 
UNWRAPPED NEW TOYS OR CASH & CHECKS. OPPORTUNITIES TO HELP 
WITH BE OCTOBERFEST, NOVEMBER & DECEMBER MEETING. 
 
WITH OUR PRESENT ECONOMIC CONDITIONS THE KIDS ARE R EALLY 
HURTING. 
 
THANKS FOR ALL YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 

 


